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IIA/27, New Town, Kolkata – 700 160 
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Memo No.: AU/REG/0851/21                                                                                                       Date: 31-12-2021 

Notice 
 

Sub: Observation of Students' week from 01.01 .2022 to 07.01.2022 

 

In reference to the Memo No. 144-SSE/2021 dated 29-12-2021 issued by the Department of Higher Education, 

Govt. of West Bengal, the undersigned is directed to inform all concerned that the Students’ Week will be 

observed from 01-01-2022 to 07-01-2022 throughout the State.  

In this connection, as discussed in today’s meeting of the Competent Authority of the University with Heads of 

the Departments, it has been decided that the Students' Week would be observed in Aliah University in a 

befitting manner following Covid protocols in line with the spirit of the programme specially focussing on the 

facilitation of Student Credit Card camps and other activities like:  

1. Conducting online seminar / workshop and dissemination of information regarding Student Welfare 

schemes and other pertinent issues 

2. Organizing Student Credit Card awareness camp cum help desk 

3. Organizing awareness camp cum help desk for SVMCM, Aikyoshree and Post Metric Scholarship 

4. Organizing Health Check-up camps and psychological counselling 

5. Display of IEC materials as determined by competent authority of the State/ District 

6. Organizing drawing / poster competition 

7. Quiz Competition 

8.  Cultural programmes like singing competition, recitation competition, creative writing competition 

9. Organizing Career Counselling sessions 

10. Holding seminars on Digital Education or blend mode of education with emphasis on students’ 

participation 

11. Interaction with the guardians may be planned on 1st and 2nd January 

12. Interactive exposure visit by School students to different Colleges/ Universities (concerned HOls may 

plan in consultation with schools in their catchment areas). 

In this regard all Heads of the Departments are requested to take initiatives for organizing this programme. All 

the teachers and non-teaching staff members are also requested to leave no stone unturned to make it success. 

The Medical Officers and the Faculty members of the Department of Nursing are requested to organize the 

proposed Health Check-up camps and psychological counselling in all the three campuses of the University. 

The Heads of the Departments are also requested to submit a report of the week long programme to the office of 

the Registrar for onward transmission. 

 
By order 

 
(Dr. Syed Nurus Salam) 

Registrar 


